
Lincecum elected to SALGBA Board of Directors 
 
Office of Group Benefits Deputy Undersecretary Hubert Lincecum was 
recently elected to the Board of Directors of the State and Local 
Government Benefits Association (SALGBA). He will serve a three-year 
term, which runs through spring 2011. Lincecum was also named chair 
of the SALGBA Member Services and Internal Communications 
Committee.  
 
SALGBA is a national organization whose members consist of 
municipal, county and state government employee benefits 
professionals. Its purpose is to provide members with educational 
programs and networking opportunities. 
 
Lincecum has been employed at OGB for nearly 30 years. He 
previously served for 13 years as legislative director for the Louisiana 
Public Employees Council #17 AFSCME-AFL-CIO, lobbying the 
Louisiana Legislature for employee benefits. First elected in 1998, 
Lincecum is serving his second term on the OGB Policy and Planning 
Board, which runs until July 1, 2010. He has also served on other 
boards and commissions representing the interests of public 
employees. 
 


